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A meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals was held May 5, 2008, for the purpose of 
reviewing applications. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT    MEMBERS ABSENT 
William Truesdell, Chair    Bruce Goodwin    
Pam Murray                                Harry Story  
Thom Watson           Rick Davis 
Eleanor Holland 

     STAFF PRESENT 
Scott Davis, Codes Enforcement Officer 

     
 
Chair William Truesdell called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The first order of business was to approve the minutes of April 7th.  Pam moved to 
approve them as submitted.  Bill seconded the motion, and it passed unanimously. 
 
The second order of business was a workshop with City Solicitor Roger Therriault.  The 
board and the Solicitor discussed the legal aspects of various issues the Board deals 
with regularly, including but not limited to: 
 
Variances 
Sign code waivers 
Conflict of interest 
Administrative appeals 
Enforcement procedures 
Board members’ liability/tort claims protection 
Ex-parte communication 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 P.M. 
 
Minutes prepared by Scott Davis, Codes Enforcement Officer 


